
Hudson Mohawk Road Runners Club 

Board Meeting 

Annual Meeting 

Treviso's by Mallozi 

September 20, 2019 @ 6:30 p.m. 

________________________________________________________________________ 

I. President’s Report 

Frank Broderick, President, reported on the status of the club and highlights from 2019.   

II.  Board Elections 

Ken Skinner, Chair of the Elections Committee presented the following slate of candidates to the 

general membership.  All were elected by unanimous voice vote. 

VP for Finance:  Michelle Davis 

VP for Running Events:  Ed Hampston 

Treasurer: Tom McGuire 

Secretary: Sally Drake 

Members at Large: 

--Ed Neiles (full term) 

--Jon Rocco (2-year term) 

--Erin Murphy (1-year term)      

  


